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Don Switzer III
WE O'Neil Constr Company, Inc.
2601 N. Fairview Avenue 
Tucson, AZ 85705
 
 

To Whom This May Concern:
 
I am writing in support of Javier Contreras and his company, Arizona Construction Cleaning Co.  I
have used Javier's services on several projects over the past year, and I have always been
pleased with his responsiveness and the quality of the workmanship provided.  His crews show up
on time, dressed professionally and ready to work.  Whether it be an overnight blitz prior to
opening a new retail store or final clean of student dormitories for the school year move-in, Arizona
Construction Cleaning Co. has always performed to my expectation while providing services at a
very competitive price.



I would highly recommend Javier and Arizona Construction Cleaning Co. for any cleaning project.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
WE O'Neil Constr Company, Inc.
Don Switzer III
Project Manager
 

Doug Kellett, WE O'Neil Constr Company, Inc.

Project:
RE:

0212011 - Benenson Retail NEC Broadway/Craycroft
Arizona Construction Cleaning
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